
From: Usick,Karen <Karen.Usick@niagarahealth.on.ca> 

Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: jim.bradley@niagararegion.ca <jim.bradley@niagararegion.ca>; wayne.redekop@niagararegion.ca 

<wayne.redekop@niagararegion.ca>; marvin.junkin@niagararegion.ca 

<marvin.junkin@niagararegion.ca>; Brian.Grant@niagararegion.ca <Brian.Grant@niagararegion.ca>; 

frank.campion@niagararegion.ca <frank.campion@niagararegion.ca>; bill.steele@niagararegion.ca 

<bill.steele@niagararegion.ca>; Jdiodati@niagarafall.ca <Jdiodati@niagarafall.ca>; 

jeff.jordan@niagararegion.ca <jeff.jordan@niagararegion.ca>; sandra.easton@niagararegion.ca 

<sandra.easton@niagararegion.ca>; Cheryl.Ganann@niagararegion.ca 

<Cheryl.Ganann@niagararegion.ca>; terry.ugulini@niagararegion.ca <terry.ugulini@niagararegion.ca>; 

Mathew.Siscoe@niagararegion.ca <Mathew.Siscoe@niagararegion.ca>; Gary.Zalepa@niagararegion.ca 

<Gary.Zalepa@niagararegion.ca> 

 

Subject: Niagara Health System - Request For Proclamation - World Hepatitis Day and 

Community Event 

Greetings everyone!   

I am contacting you on behalf of the Niagara Health System’s-Hepatitis C Care 

Clinic.  Our program will be hosting our 10th World Hepatitis Day event on Friday July 

25, 2025 from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm.   

The street-based health and social services fair will he held at Montebello Park in St. 

Catharines.  Our goals are to raise awareness of World Hepatitis Day, liver health, 

hepatitis testing, treatment and care!   

We want to ensure that everyone has access to hepatitis testing, care and treatment 

from wherever they live in Niagara Region.  

Your yearly support with proclaiming both Canadian Viral Hepatitis Elimination Day and 

the current World Hepatitis Day event awareness campaign is so truly valued and 

appreciated.   

The support you provide through the proclamations help us to help the residents of 

Niagara!  Thank you so very much!   I realize that some of the 12 municipalities of 

Niagara do not do proclamations, and I understand.   I am wondering though if you 

could please consider sending us a letter of support for our awareness day and event’s 

promotion.    

The World Hepatitis Day event will showcase the programs of our community partners 

from throughout Niagara!  In addition, we are once again able to bring our programs 

care and services to the community event so individuals can come and access the care 

and services they may be looking for.   

Plesae do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, or require further 

information! 

  



 

  

Take care and have a lovely day! 

 Karen Usick – Reg. N 

Hepatitis C Care Clinic | Community Coordinator 

Niagara Health System | Addiction Services 

Karen.Usick@NiagaraHealth.on.ca 

W: 905-378-4647 x32555 | C: 289-696-2523 

260 Sugarloaf Street, Port Colborne, ON L3K 2N7 

HCCC Website Address -  www.niagarahealth.on.ca/site/hepatitis-c-care    

NHS Addiction Services - www.niagarahealth.on.ca/services/addiction-recovery    

      

  #WorldHepatitisDay I #NoHep I  #GetTested I  #LearnYourOptions
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